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UNITED STATES
House oF REPRESENTATIVES

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

COMMITTEE ON APPROPRIATIONS

CHalr,
SUBCOMMITTEE ON DEFENSI

Vice-CHAIR,
SUBCOMMITTEE ON INTERIOR, ENVIROMMENT,
AND RELATED AGENGIES

SUBCOMMITTEE ON AGRICULTLIRE

COMMITTEE ON NATURAL
RESOURCES

Co-CHalr Emermrus
ConcressionaL NaTive AMERICAN Caucus

SenoR DemocRaTic WHIP

I am requesting funding for the Neighborhood Development Center Cybersecurity
Information Center in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is the
Neighborhood Development Center located at 625 University Ave W., St. Paul, MN 55104. The
funding would be used to build out space, likely in NDC’s new Frogtown Crossroads building at
University and Dale in St. Paul, as a cybersecurity information center, and launch a program that
will allow budding cybersecurity professionals trained through MSU’s program to hone their skills
amongst peers and experienced cybersecurity professionals, while receiving NDC’s training,
technical assistance, and lending services to launch their own cybersecurity firms. 1 certify that

neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

Nl

Betty McCollum

Member of Congress
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